

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Governor

Glenn Youngkin Governor

March 26, 2025

Dr. Ali Safa Endocrine and Diabetes Center 301 Maple Avenue W, Suite 120 Vienna, Virginia 22180

Dear Dr. Safa,

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Virginia, congratulations on being selected as one of this year's *Virginia's Top Doctors* in the Endocrinology Diabetes and Metabolism specialty by your peers. This prestigious honor is a testament to your exceptional skills, dedication, and unwavering commitment to providing outstanding healthcare.

Being selected by your colleagues as a top doctor in your field is a remarkable achievement that speaks volumes about the respect and admiration you have earned within the medical community. Your peers have acknowledged your high standards of excellence in your practice and your relentless pursuit of providing the best possible care to your patients.

As you celebrate this achievement, I commend your hard work, passion, and unwavering commitment to excellence. Your contributions to the field of medicine are truly inspiring, and this recognition is a fitting tribute to your exceptional career.

The First Lady joins me in congratulating you on this award. We wish you all the best for the future and thank you for strengthening the Spirit of Virginia.

Sincerely,

Glenn Youngkin